
has been previously donated. 

If you can help us in any way, 

could you please contact the 

school on 9314 1677. These 

tiles have been individually 

decorated by all students in 

the school.  

Finally, our P&C have some 

fantastic events on offer this 

term.  Please support the 

Race Night Saturday 

24th October.  Funds 

raised will support our new 

nature play.   

Nature Play busy bees are 

being planned.  Please lend 

your support on a shovel or 

help feed the army of 

volunteers!!  Preliminary 

work is beginning, but the 

main day will be Saturday the 

7th of November. 

Trevor Anderson 

Principal 

In Term School Swimming 

begins next week, and this 

will involve the majority of 

students from both schools.  

As all planning must be 

completed well before the 

commencement of the 

swimming program, those 

students who have not paid 

by this time will not be going. 

Parents who have made a 

partial payment will be 

reimbursed. Those going 

have the opportunity to cool 

off on these hot days. 

Due to staffing and 

supervision restrictions, 

students will be encouraged 

to dry themselves a best as 

possible and change back into 

their dry clothes at school. 

This plan will also assist in 

smoother movement to and 

from the pool area, and assist 

with keeping on time for the 

next groups of students.  

I would like to congratulate 

our Physical Education 

teacher, Aleisha Cotton, 

who was awarded the AFL 

Ambassador Award at the 

East Fremantle Football Club 

on Friday evening. It was a 

great effort and a fitting 

reward for all her dedication 

to the position and with 

promoting sports activity for 

all students.  

As part of our Tenth 

Anniversary activity for this 

year, we are seeking the 

assistance of an experienced 

tiler who can fix 

approximately 4 sq. metres of 

tiles to a blue board strip at 

the entrance to the school. 

Each tile is 10cm x 10cm and 

they will need to be adhered 

to the board and then grouted 

over. All adhesive and grout 

Principal 
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Our website: 

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au 

SMS Attendance: 

0409 883 536 

Our email address: 

Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au 

Allergy friendly school: 

Please remember NO 

NUTS or nut products. 

 

 Mon, 26 Oct       

In Term Swimming 

 Mon, 9 Nov     

Year 6 Camp 

 Wed, 18 Nov  

Whole School Photo 
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Fundraising for the Nature Scape Playground 

  
REMINDER: 

No Hat —  

No Play 

Please ensure 

ALL students bring a hat to 

school.     

Orders are still being taken 

for the new compulsory 

Faction Hat effective 2016. 
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R ECEI VE  N EW SLET T ER S  V I A  E MA I L  :  S UBS CR I BE  N OW  

 

News from the School Canteen  

A huge, big thank you to our mums for volunteering and making changes to 

our menu possible.  Please see Tracey or Belinda Griffin if you are able to 

spare an hour or two to assist.  No previous experience necessary and a fun 

way of meeting other school parents.  

Only 1 term to go! Please make sure you pick up a copy of the latest     

Summer Menu soon or look for it on our website. 

T20 Cricket 

State 12's and under Girls Team  
 
Free Come & Try session for Under 13's 24th October, 2015.  
 
The format of the competition is 35 overs per side using a hard ball. It is held in January and is in Brisbane.  The deadline for making a final 
decision on the team is Friday 30th October. 
 
Please follow the link for more information http://www.schoolsportwa.com.au/interstate/cricket-2/cricket-12s/ 
 
For further information please contact: 
Janelle- 0419 156 710 or Janelle.cuthbertson@waca.com.au<mailto:Janelle.cuthbertson@waca.com.au 

 

Caralee CS would like thank IGA Willagee for donating all the fruit and         

vegetables for our class cooking last term, and helping us to promote            

healthy eating and cooking! 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au
http://www.schoolsportwa.com.au/interstate/cricket-2/cricket-12s/
mailto:Janelle.cuthbertson@waca.com.au%3cmailto:Janelle.cuthbertson@waca.com.au
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Choir 

Burswood 2015 

Congratulations to the choir for a fantastic performance at  Burswood! The singing, 
acting, percussionists and soloists were outstanding! The choir also looked amazing 
with costumes and make-up! Teachers and students from other schools also compli-
mented the students on their fantastic efforts! 

There were professional photographers on the night. To view and order photos, go to 
studiogalea.com.au 

 Go to Client Area > Events > WAGSMS 2015 Concert Series 

 Enter Password wagsms2015 

 Click on Wednesday 23 September 2015 

(There are many photos, so it will load a few at a time).  

To order the photos, click on an individual photo and it will give you a range of choices. You may also purchase a DVD of the 
event. Just click on any photo and it will give you the option to purchase a DVD. 

Photos are available to purchase until the 29th October. 

Dance 

Congratulations to the whole school on a fabulous dance concert. Everyone looked fantastic and danced amazingly! Thank you 
for all your efforts!   

Mrs Carina Mills, Music Specialist 

V I SI T  OUR  W EBSI T E :  W W W . CA R A LEE CS . WA . ED U . AU  

 

Sport 

Caralee students have had such a busy start to Term 4.   

As of week 1, students have been selected for Inter School, and have been 

training hard at lunch time and during sports. 

We have:  

 Jumps, Throws, 400 & 800 metres at Santich Park, Stock Road, Munster 

on Wed, 21st October   

 Cricket Semi-Finals, Yokine on Thurs, 22nd October, and 

 Track and Games at Santich Park on Fri, 23rd October 

 Cricket Grand Finals, venue TBA 

Congratulations to the Cricket students selected to play for  Caralee.  We wish 
ALL students participating this week the very best of luck. 

 

Miss Aleisha Cotton, Sports Teacher 

 - STOP PRESS -    

HALLOWEEN DISCO FRIDAY 30TH 

GOLD COIN DONATION, PRIZES ON OFFER, 4.30PM - 6.30PM, PP—YR 6  

http://etc.usf.edu/ 

http://www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au


COMMUNITY NEWS 

Are you looking for a surrogate grandparent to share the 

happy moments with your family? The Find-a-

Grandparent program has been developed for families to 

connect with “grandfriends” in the community and vice 

versa.  Join us for afternoon tea and hear from people who 

have already created their own grandfamily connections 

Date:                         Wednesday 18 November 

Time:                         1pm – 2:30pm 

Venue:                      Willagee Community Centre 

Cost:                         free (RSVP for catering      
   purposes) 

Bookings and Contact:  9364 0295 

 

 

 

Regular yoga helps children to ease anxiety,    

develop a healthy body and supports them to 

focus and flourish on all levels.  

Momentum Coaching & Yoga in Melville offers 

children’s yoga classes for  

9-11 yrs on Monday’s 4.00 – 5.00pm 

5-8 yrs on Wednesday’s 4.00 – 5.00pm.  

 

To make an enquiry please phone 9330 1988 or 

email info@momentumcoachyoga.com.au”  

Thank you Momentum for   
supporting the Caralee P&C 

Caporn Young Cup! 

 

mailto:info@momentumcoachyoga.com.au

